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Dear Professor Dell'Isola, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the 44
th

 APM School Conference scheduled for 

June 27
th

 – July 2
nd

 2016, which will be held in St. Petersburg, Russia. 

It would be a honor for us if you could give a plenary lecture, and we are looking 

forward to your positive reply. We would also like to inform you that in this case you will be 

exempted from the registration fee. 

Advanced Problems in Mechanics School Conference 2016 (APM’2016) will be 

organized by Institute for Problems in Mechanical Engineering of Russian Academy of 

Sciences (IPME RAS) and Peter the Great Saint Petersburg Polytechnic University 

(SPbPU). The main purpose of the conference is to gather specialists from the different 

branches of theoretical and applied mechanics to provide a platform for cross-fertilization of 

ideas, to discuss new models and non-standard problems in mechanics. 

Moreover, this year IPME RAS celebrates its 30
th

 anniversary. It would be a pleasure 

for us to host you in the forthcoming celebration. 

Looking forward to meeting you at the conference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Professor Dmitry A. Indeitsev, 

Co-Chairman of Scientific Committee of APM’2016 

 

Professor Anton M. Krivtsov, 

Co-Chairman of Scientific Committee of APM’2016 
 

 

 

 

 

Website of the conference: www.apm-conf.spb.ru  

E-mail of the Organizing Committee: apm@apm-conf.spb.ru 
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